

Dear Friend,

Thank you for participating in Audubon's Christmas Bird Count (CBC). Each time you record a bird sighting you are contributing to more than one hundred years of data on bird populations that directly inform Audubon's conservation decisions. We couldn't do our work without you.

We hope you will be able to take that support even further and **donate to help keep this important work alive** and make sure that the CBC, one of the longest running animal censuses on the planet, will continue to inform ornithologists and conservation biologists about how the birds of the Americas are faring today – and far into the future.

The Christmas Bird Count <u>relies 100% on donations</u> to manage the historic database and to fund the technology needed to make this vital and historic data available to researchers. There has never been a larger, more passionate or diverse community of citizen scientists working under Audubon's umbrella. We hope you will send a donation today to help us continue to protect birds and their vital habitat.

And, again, thank you for your tremendous contributions to bird science.

Sincerely,

Gary Langham

Chief Scientist, National Audubon Society

cbcadmin@audubon.org
www.christmasbirdcount.org

The Christmas Bird Count <u>relies 100% on donations</u> to manage the historic database and to fund the technology needed to make this vital and historic data available to researchers. To direct a gift to the CBC:

 \Rightarrow

Go online and submit your credit card donation by using our secure form at www.audubon.org/GiveCBC

 \Rightarrow

Write a **check made payable to National Audubon Society** and send it with this form to: NAS Christmas Bird Count, Attn: Robin Hill, 225 Varick Street, 7th Floor, New York NY 10014

Name		
Company/Organization		
Address		
City/State/Zip		
Phone	Email	

Donation code: CBCX7W